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CHUNG YUAN CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
COLLEGE OF DESIGN
CHUNG-LI, TAIWAN, 32023
REPUBLIC OF CHINA

December 15, 1994

Dear Chairperson:

The purpose of this letter is to request your professional assistance. The College of
Design at Chung Yuan Christian University has been awarded a grant by the
Ministry of Education, Taiwan, Republic of China, to conduct a study on the latest
curriculum development in the areas of computer graphics and computer aided
visual communications, and to collect information about computer application
courses offered in design related disciplines.

It is our understanding that your program has actively engaged in the curriculum
development in computer arts, and computer graphics. We would appreciate your
help to send us any avaible information, such as:

1. Course titles and descriptions as well as topical outlines,
2. Copies of Instructional materials used in your classes, and
3. Comments about your current offerings and anticipated changes, if any.

Chung Yuan Christian University is a private University located about 25 miles
south of Taipei City. The College of Design is the first and still the only design
college in Taiwan, R.O.C. We are pleased to take upon this research and
developmnt project. Your help will certainly be credited and appreciated. Thank
you in advance.

Sincerely,

Wan-Lee Cheng (Ph.D.) Diing-Wuu Wu (MFA)
Professor Instructor

Project Director Associate Director
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